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From the Principal's Desk 

The school year concluded Friday, May 26. This month has been a busy month with a variety 
of activities. 

We celebrated National Day of Prayer on May 4 with the students. 

The eighth-grade class made their Confirmation on Sunday, May 7.

The seventh and eighth-grade class went to Springfield, Il. for their class trip on Wednesday, 
May 10, and Thursday, May 11. Pastor and I accompanied the students to various sites 
throughout Springfield. Our first stop was the State Capitol or the New State Capitol. From 
there, we had lunch at the Feed Store and ventured to the Abraham Lincoln Presidential 
Library and Museum. Later that evening, we went on Lincoln's Ghost Walk Legends & Lore 
Tour. I have been on this tour numerous times, and it is still one of my favorite parts. We 
concluded our trip by touring Lincoln’s Home and visiting Lincoln's New Salem. 

We celebrated National Baking Day; each classroom celebrated just a little differently. We 
remembered National Pizza Party Day; the entire school enjoyed a piece of pizza. 

Last but not least was the graduation of Riley Baker, Alexandra Harris, and Ian Lesch. 
Congratulations and God's Blessings to you as you take your next step into high school! 

The end of the school year was celebrated with a field day. The students had a lot of fun 
being outside in the fresh air challenging each other. 

It is with a heavy heart that I say goodbye to Trinity. Thank you for being my home for the last 
five years. You accepted me with open arms and made me feel welcome from my first step 
through the door. You allowed me to grow and push myself to be a better teacher, person, 
and administrator. I will always hold a special place in my heart for Trinity. Trinity has been a 
blessing to me and my family. Thank you for everything; I shall never forget my time here! 

Blessings, 
Julie Messina 
Principal 


